
This year’s Oliver Gang Halloween Party is being hosted by Dick and Toni Westerhouse at their farm near 
Buffalo, Indiana. The official start time is 4:00 p.m., but people are welcome to start arriving any time 
after noon. There will be meat, drinks and table service provided. We would like to ask that those with 
last names starting with A-L bring a salad or casserole, and that those starting with M-Z bring a dessert. 
There will be a bon fire and anyone can go swimming if they want, if they are brave enough. (The pool 
heater will be on to get the water all warmed up.) There may be a hay ride if there is enough interest, 
and the weather cooperates. Most of the night’s events will be taking place in the Westerhouse’s new 
heated shop, so there will be plenty of space, and rain won’t stop us.  
 
For any one wanting to bring campers we can accommodate them and for those that need overnight mo-
tel accommodations the Best Western in Monticello is good – 574-583-6333 – or Pine View – 574-583-
7733. The Pine View may be hard to get to unless you come in from the north east as construction is go-
ing on. Please contact Dick for directions if you need to, as these are the closest hotels by a couple miles. 
Dick can be reached at 765-414-1113 with any questions or concerns. 
Let’s hope for good weather and come and enjoy the fall harvest time with good fellowship! 

 

Dick and Toni Westerhouse 
6220 E 775 N,  
Monticello, IN, 47960 
 
Take the 2nd road to the west off of 
State Road 39, south of Buffalo, IN. 
Take T road to west and look for the 
Main Street Precision Ag service sign. 


